
Public Input Form

Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT)
Interstate 4 Improvements in Orange County

Informational Open House
Rosen Event Center

Thursday, February 10, 5:00 p.m.

Your opinions and feedback are important to us, and we encourage you to take this opportunity to share 
your input regarding Interstate 4 interchange improvement projects in Orange County.

  I would like to receive electronic notices about upcoming project events and information. 
     (Please provide your email below.)

	 Name

	 Address

	 City/State/ZIP

	Phone (Daytime)

	 Email Address

Comments may also be mailed to:
Beata Stys-Palasz, P.E., Project Manager (I-4 and Daryl Carter Parkway interchange project)

Todd Helton, P.E., Project Manager (I-4 and Sand Lake Road interchange project)
719 S. Woodland Blvd., Mail Station 542, DeLand, Florida 32720 
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For more info, visit I4Beyond.com

Persons with disabilities who require accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact:
• Beata Stys-Palasz, P.E., FDOT Project Manager (I-4 and Daryl Carter Parkway interchange project) by phone at 386-943-5418 or by email at beata.stys-palasz@dot.state.fl.us.
• Todd Helton, P.E., FDOT Project Manager (I-4 and Sand Lake Road interchange project) by phone at 386-943-5207 or by email at Todd.Helton@dot.state.fl.us. 

If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact us by using the Florida Relay Service, 1-800-955-8771 (TDD) or 1-800-955-8770 (Voice).

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT 
compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator at Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us.


